
 

11 Signs The Law of Attraction Is Working For You

The now very popular idea called “The Law of Attraction” says that you can attract
either negative or positive experiences or people into your life based on your
thoughts and intentions. Whatever you think most about will eventually manifest
into your life. So, if you focus on problems, you will have more of the same. If
you focus on solutions and the good things in your life, you’ll find opportunities.

Our thoughts have always created our reality, and the concept isn’t really new.
However, The Law of Attraction, greatly popularized by the book and film “The
Secret,” is simply a phrase to describe this universal truth.

So, how do you know if the law of attraction is working for you?

HERE ARE 11 SIGNS THE LAW OF ATTRACTION IS WORKING FOR YOU:

1. YOU ARE LESS RESISTANT TO CHANGE .

“What you resist, persists.”

You know this truth, and therefore, don’t fight the changes in your life. You’ve
probably noticed by now that life always changes, and we can either fight it or
embrace it. However, when you resist change, you only recreate more of the same
negative experiences in your life because you can’t let go of the past. Change
happens for a reason, usually to clear out negativity from our lives and replace it
with positive people and experiences.

You feel totally open and ready for change, because you know it will help you learn
and grow on your journey.

2. YOU’RE SLEEPING BETTER.

It  might  seem  like  a  strange  confirmation  that  you’ve  mastered  the  law  of
attraction, but falling asleep with ease means you have less stress in your life.
You don’t have so many thoughts keeping you up at night, and you’ve finally found
peace in your life. When people achieve their dreams and feel true happiness in
their heart, they tend to have much less trouble falling asleep at night.

3. YOU FOCUS MORE IN THE PRESENT MOMENT.

You know that your thoughts create your reality every single day, so you keep your
attention toward the now so you don’t get too wrapped up in the past and future. We
can’t attract what we want in the past or the future; we only truly have this
moment right now, so we have to work from a place of presence.

You’ve mastered the art of living in the moment, and because of this, you have a
stronger connection to the universe and all of its mysteries.

4. YOUR MORE CLEAR ABOUT WHAT YOU WANT IN LIFE.

You don’t fear talking to the universe, spirit guides, angels, or even yourself in
order to clear a path for you in this life. You have crystal clear goals, and you
know what you want in life. Because of this certainty in what you want, the
universe can more easily help you along the way.

5. YOU FEEL HAPPIER.

The law of attraction only works based on the thoughts and intentions you set. So,
if you emit positive energy and try your best every single day, you’ll likely feel
better overall in your daily life. If you’ve been feeling more lighthearted and
free lately, then the law of attraction is probably working for you.

6. YOU HAVE PEACE IN YOUR HEART.

While happiness is certainly important in life, having peace is equally vital. Once
you start working with the law of attraction and do your part in improving your
life, you will start to find peace. It all starts with the person in the mirror, of
course, and actually taking steps to achieving your desires. Always follow your
heart, and you’ll find peace in the unfolding of your destiny.

7. GOOD THINGS KEEP COMING YOUR WAY.

While everyone deals with obstacles in their lives, you have started to notice more
and more open doorways. You feel lighter, healthier, happier, and keep attracting
the right people and places into your life. You start to notice that the good in
your life finally outshines the bad.

8. YOU HAVE ENHANCED INTUITION.

If you have mastered the law of attraction in your life, you’ll notice an increased
sense of ‘knowing.’ Basically, this means that you will be more in tune with
yourself and the universe, and you’ll start to understand what you truly need to
become the master of your life. You’ll move through life with ease, using your
intuition to guide you along the way.

9. YOU HAVE MORE SYNCHRONICITY.

When you follow the law of attraction and its teachings, and use it for good and
not evil, you’ll notice all sorts of signs and symbols that point toward success.
You’ll start meeting the right people, having better experiences, and life will
just seem to ‘sync up’ for you.

Related article: 3 Reasons the Law of Attraction Isn’t Working For You

10. YOU HAVE MORE FINANCIAL SUCCESS.

Plenty of people use the law of attraction to gain more money, because that would
make all of our lives easier, right? If the law of attraction is working in your
life,  you’ll  notice  more  opportunities  for  financial  abundance.  Maybe  you’ll
finally get that record deal you’ve been working so hard towards, or get that
business off the ground that you’ve been toiling away at for months. Anything is
possible, as long as you have the right intentions and never give up.

11. YOU START LIVING THE LIFE YOU’VE ALWAYS IMAGINED.

You start manifesting your dreams and desires at a much faster rate. You focus your
intentions on what you want, and you don’t stop holding that frequency until you
achieve it. As you build momentum and start creating a life you love, the universe
will continue to bless you with more abundance, happiness, and joy. You’ve probably
seen some major changes in your life recently, and everything seems to finally be
falling into place for you.

 

DO YOU USE THE LAW OF ATTRACTION IN YOUR LIFE? LET ME KNOW IN THE COMMENTS!


